
March 03, 2005

Mr. Oscar Paulson
Kennecott  Uranium Company
Sweetwater Uranium Project
P.O. Box 1500
Rawlins, WY  82301-1500

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT LETTER FOR REQUIRED REPORTING
KENNECOTT URANIUM COMPANY, SWEETWATER URANIUM PROJECT
SOURCE MATERIALS LICENSE SUA-1350

Dear Mr. Paulson:

This letter acknowledges the receipt on February 25, 2005, of the following reports required by
license condition 12.3 and 10 CFR 40.65:

! Semiannual 10 CFR 40.65 Report (Airborne Effluents)
! Annual ALARA Audit
! Annual Corrective Action Program Review
! Annual Land Use Survey

These reports are currently under review.  If we have any issues concerning these reports, we
will address those issues in separate correspondence.  If you have any questions, please
contact me at (301) 415-7182 or by e-mail at sjc7@nrc.gov.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS
is accessible from the NRC Web site at  http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

Sincerely,

/RA/
Stephen J. Cohen, Hydrogeologist
Uranium Processing Section
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety 
    and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
    and Safeguards
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